
THE UNIVERSITY OF MANITOBA 

** 

DErAKTMENT OF pH ILOfOPHY 
WINNIFEG. CANADÁ 

December 4th. 

Dear José, 

I have a favour to ask — could you please 

send a letter of reference on my behalf to: 

Professor T. A. Goudge, 

Chairman, Dept* of Philosophy, 

University of Toronto, 

Toronto 5» ? 

I would be very grateful If you had time and inclination 

to do this...» I am hoping to get out of Winnipeg to 

some more civilizad spot, and when I wrote Goudge to 

ask if he had any vacancies he simply replied with a 

request for references. I suppose this means that he 

has something to offer, tho9 he didn't say what. 

Nothing much is happening here. I wrote a 

couple of articles over the summer (not about Jungius) 

whlch have been accepted by NDJFL. I don't know when 

they'll be out, but I'll send you copies, !•• afraid 

I shan't be seeing you in Boston, as I have decided to 

go home for Christmas ~ the first time in seven years. 

How is Bryn Mawr? 
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